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Public Comments on ACC2 Program for Delaware

Michael Waldon <info@email.actionnetwork.org>
Tue 11/29/2022 11:54 AM

To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC) <Kyle.Krall@delaware.gov>

Mr Kyle Krall,

I am writing to support the full adoption of the Advanced Clean Cars program. My wife and I
recently decided to shop for a new EV car. Imagine the surprise when we discovered that new
EVs are not available at Delaware car dealerships. To even see new EV models we had to drive
to Pennsylvania dealers. Delaware car buyers deserve to have the best selection of EVs. We will
only get that selection if Delaware adopts the ACC2 program. Adopting the ACC2 program will
not only help Delaware citizens get the best deal on their purchase, but it will also keep these
purchases within our state's economy.

Governor, thank you for your consideration of my comment, and for your service to our state.

Michael Waldon 

mwaldon.com@gmail.com 

415 Nottingham Rd 

NEWARK, Delaware 19711


